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Colin Forde 
Project Director 
Inland Rail: Parkes to Narromine 
Level 16, 180 Ann Street  
Brisbane, QLD, 4000 

14/07/2020

Dear Mr Forde

Submission of Spatial Methodology for Assessing Flood Magnitudes E24: Inland Rail, Parkes to
Narromine (CSSI 7475)

I refer to your submission dated 29 June 2020 of the Spatial Methodology for Assessing Flood Magnitudes
in accordance with condition E24 of CSSI 7475. I also acknowledge your response to the Department’s
review comments and requests for additional information. 

I note that the Spatial Methodology for Assessing Flood Magnitude has been prepared to address the
requirements of the conditional approval dated 25 September 2019, and:

 has been prepared in consultation with the relevant government agency

 has been reviewed by ARTC and no issues have been raised
 contains the information required by the conditions of approval.

You are reminded that if there is any inconsistency between the Spatial Methodology for Assessing Flood
Magnitudes and the conditions of approval, then the requirements of the conditions of approval will prevail.

Please ensure that you make the Spatial Methodology for Assessing Flood Magnitudes publicly available
on the project website. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rebecca Eddington at
Rebecca.eddington@planning.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely,

Erica van den Honert
Director, Infrastructure Management
Infrastructure Management

As nominee of the Planning Secretary

http://www.dpie.nsw.gov.au/



